
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date: May 3, 2012 

 

To:John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

 

 

 

April has been an interesting month… 

 

We had Talent Show auditions and a Talent Show. We had Easter weekend, we helped with a 

Car Show at Central Arizona College, we are still working on the sound system in the 

auditorium. Blood drive meetings, first aid/cpr meetings, lifeguard trainings, pool preparations.  

We are still working on the IGA for Mammoth pool. We helped with the The Oaks Festival. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


